Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

‘Helping people to live, learn and work in our community’

Guardian Training

Due to the Coronavirus (COVID-19), the guardian training that was
scheduled for April 3, 2020 at the offices of the Franklin County Board
of Developmental Disabilities has been cancelled. Other training has
been scheduled for June 19 and December 7. Further details will be
provided as we get closer to those dates. For details on the guardian
training, contact Angie Franke at 614-342-5972.
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